
South Gloucestershire Council 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment Supplementary Statement 

 

This supplementary statement has been prepared and issued by the Director of Public 

Health on behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board of South Gloucestershire and forms part 

of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment.  

This supplementary statement is issued in accordance with Reg 6(3) of the NHS 

(Pharmaceutical and Local Pharmaceutical Services) Regulations 2013. 

It is the view of the South Gloucestershire Health and Wellbeing Board that the changes to 

the availability of pharmaceutical services are relevant to the granting of applications and is 

satisfied that a revised Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) would be a 

disproportionate response. It should be noted that the PNA, overseen by the Health & 

Wellbeing Board, has recently been refreshed and the updated version - Spring 2018 - has 

now been published. 

Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment Published: March 2018 

Date Supplementary Statement Published  June 2018 

Supplementary Statement Number:  2 

 

Type of change 

New Opening    

Pharmacy Closure   

Pharmacy Relocation   

Change in Hours   

Change in Ownership x 

Changes in Services  

 
 
Please note this is a change of ownership for 
 
Stokes Medical Centre, 
Braydon Avenue, Little Stoke, Bristol, BS34 6BQ 
Previous owner – Lloyds Pharmacy Limited T/A Lloyds Pharmacy 
New owner – Allpharm Ltd T/A Concord Pharmacy 
Opening hours remain the same as follows: 
Monday– 08:30 – 20:00 
Tuesday – Friday – 08:30 – 18:30 
Saturday – 09:00 – 13:00 
Sunday - Closed 
Commencement date: 06/06/2018 
Email Address: concord.pharmacy@nhs.net 
Website: https//concordpharmacy.co.uk 
Telephone Number: 01454201961 
 
Prepared by Sara Blackmore 

Director of Public Health, South Gloucestershire Council 

June 2018 




